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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Hanover School Committee 
From:  Thomas Raab, Business Manager 
Cc:  Matthew Ferron, Superintendent of Schools 
Date:   January 7, 2015 
Re:  FY ’15 Budget Summary 
 
Please find attached the monthly reporting summary for the FY ’15 Budget. The FY ’15 Budget 
is trending as expected. There are two areas that we are watching closely. 
 
First, please note that the expense line in HPS District Wide is overspent by $38,519.54. This is a 
result of the consolidation between the Town and School technology budgets. Our Technology 
Director is working closely with Town Hall to forecast expenses for this year and rectify this 
overage. Currently the School Department is responsible for all town wide technology expenses.  
 
Second, please note that on page two the report shows only $3,316.90 remaining in Special 
Education expenses. Remember that we are committed to using Circuit Breaker funds during FY 
’15 to partially cover Special Education expenses. Currently, we anticipate needing $200,000 in 
Circuit Breaker funds to balance the budget at the end of the year. Once the $200,000 in Circuit 
Breaker funds in encumbered, the funds will be credited back to the school budget line.   
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